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Monday 19th October 2020

Dear Roose Families,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our Roose families, children and staff for all their support and enthusiasm with the re-opening of school. We have had a successful first half term back and the children are enjoying learning and coping so well with the changes that we have put in place. We hope you are keeping well with the change of circumstances for Barrow, moving into Tier 2. Please remember that if you are facing increased hardship due to Covid 19 or need support or advice, we are here to help. Remember, school re-opens on Monday 2nd November after 1 week off.

Here are some updates for this week:
Online Learning:
Seesaw – You will have received an email by now inviting you to join Seesaw. We have decided to have this as our online learning platform so that we have one place where we can post videos, share documents, message families and share links to home-learning. This can be used by yourselves to message teachers, staff may share homework via Seesaw and in the event of children isolating or a bubble closing, we will be able to share learning activities more effectively than via email. Please support us and your child by making yourselves familiar with the app and practise using it. We will also send home a blank exercise book this week which should be saved in case of your child isolating. In the event of a bubble closure, please contact school if you cannot access the learning on Seesaw.

Forest School Friday:
We are having a Forest Schools Day on Friday where the children need to come to school in old warm clothes, a waterproof coat and either old trainers or wellies. They will spend the day taking part in a range of outdoor learning opportunities, making the most of the excellent resources we have on our field. Obviously, if the weather is terrible, we will adapt our learning to in the classroom.

Foodie Friday:
The PTA are also holding a Foodie Friday treat on the same day. These will be individual cakes/biscuits that are taken to classrooms and given out to pupils by a member of staff wearing a mask and gloves to limit contact with anyone else. If your child wishes to take part in Foodie Friday, please send them with 50p on Friday morning.

Reading
Please support your child’s curriculum ‘catch-up’ by supporting/reminding them to read at least five times a week. This has a big impact on their reading progression as they can practise and develop skills they learn in school.

Best wishes,	 
Jenny Redhead			
Acting head teacher		
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